
WESTMINSTER CITY COUNCIL 
 
STATEMENT OF DECISION 
 
 
SUBJECT:   ADDRESSING THE NEEDS OF PEDESTRIANS – A DRAFT 

WESTMINSTER WALKING STRATEGY (2016-2033) 
 
  

 

Notice is hereby given that the Cabinet Member for Sustainability and Parking has 
made the following executive decision on the above mentioned subject for the reasons 
set out below. 
 
Summary of Decision 
 
That the Cabinet Member approved the draft Westminster Walking Strategy (2016-
2033) document for public consultation.  
 
Reasons for Decision 
 
The City of Westminster has encouraged and supported walking, as a primary method 
of transport through policy and strategy for many years.  The City Council is committed 
to producing cycling and walking strategies under its Better City Better Lives 
programme. The approval and delivery of this draft strategy fulfils this commitment, as 
well as the policies set out in the Westminster City Plan: Strategic Policies which 
support sustainable modes of travel such as walking and cycling. 
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